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A NEW PERFIN FOR THE SOCIETY 

 
 

The change of name of the Society, as decided  
at the London meeting means, amongst other things, that the  
S.E.P.S. perforator is now out of date.   Peter Day,  
however, possesses a perforator with the letters PS  
in a monogram, quite an attractive die, and he has  
very kindly offered the use of this to the Society.  
He will retain possession so that any requests for  
perforation of stamps should be addressed to him at  
P.O. BOX 29, BOGNOR REGIS, WEST SUSSEX, P021 5UH.  
The S.E.P.S. perforator will be 'Mothballed' and  
will not be used in future.   We are very grateful  
to Peter for this generous gesture. 
 
 

Michael Rucklidge. 
 

 
 

 




